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MEETING OF TALLAGHT AREA COMMITTEE MEETING (1)

Monday 18th September, 2006.

Question No. 3
Question: Councillor Catriona Jones  
"To ask the manager to name all of the possible locations for the Community Centre planned within Ballycragh Park?"
Reply: 
Agreement was reached between Community & Parks Department, Architects Department and the local development group, on the optimum location for the proposed Ballycragh Community Centre in December 2003.

The chosen site was seen as the most optimum site in terms of (1) accessibility  (2) the least visually impacting  (3) making a positive impact to the existing facilities in the park and (4) in terms of the current sources of light and background noise in the area, the most acceptable and (5) most cost effective. 

This location was recently questioned by some new members of the Committee who suggested an alternative location which would impact on neighbouring residents and could not be viewed as the ideal location under the above outlined criteria. However after further open discussions all group members agreed that the site already agreed, which is central to the park, is the most suitable.
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